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Knockhall Primary School

KNOCKHALL PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Dear Families

 
What another busy week! The children have enjoyed taking part in Maths activities for the
NSPCC Number Day today. It’s the 25th Anniversary of Number Day and raising awareness

of the support available to children through the NSCC is essential.
 

Carol Gale, who is Chair of our Locally Academy Committee (LAC) visited this week and
spent some time with our SENCO. She commented on how calm and purposeful the school

felt and was impressed with the work that is going on to support our children with
additional educational needs.

 
We had a visit today from Thomas Mallon from Kent County Council regarding the parking

and driving issues along Eynsford Road. This visit was set up by Carol Gale our Chair of
LAC. He has suggested that we continue to inform Kent of any further issues and in the
meantime, he will look at additional signage for us. We look forward to continuing our

work with KCC to ensure our families are kept safe on their journeys to and from
Knockhall.

Can I remind all families that we are a nut free school. We have several children with
severe nut allergies which is potentially life life-threatening. Please check your child’s

snacks and lunch to ensure that there are no nuts in the ingredients. 
 

And lastly, Mrs Moss will be leaving us on Thursday 13th February. We wish her all the
best in her next role. Mr Stow is the new class teacher for Eagles and has been with us for

the past 2 weeks getting to know the class and Knockhall Primary School. Welcome Mr
Stow!

 
Have a lovely weekend Miss Yiannadji and the Knockhall Team.

 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
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EYFS KS1

LKS2 UKS2

 
The 'Gingerbread Man' has gone missing! Reception

watched a video of him running through the classroom.
The children designed a wanted poster to help us find him!
They also worked hard as a 'team' to bake a 'Gingerbread

Man' following a recipe. They tasted delicious! 
 

Nursery have been following the Nuffield Early Language
Intervention which supports the children with their early

oracy skills. The intervention targets children’s vocabulary
knowledge, narrative (storytelling) skills and active

listening. We have been super 'proud' with how they have
engaged with the stories. 

Please continue to contribute to the children's home
learning on SHOWBIE.

Year 4 have spent the week honing and
improving their writing of dialogue to
encapsulate a conversation between a
whale and its grandfather highlighting

environmental issues that humans cause
and can help avoid in the future. They have
been focusing on character emotions and

feelings. 

Eagles' Writers Soar with Their Soliloquies!
A huge congratulations to Eagles' Writers for
their incredible creativity and dedication in
crafting powerful soliloquies as characters
from Holes! They have written with depth,
emotion, and vivid language, bringing the

characters' thoughts to life. With ambitious
vocabulary, figurative language, and strong
structure, their work truly showcases their
ability to engage, reflect, and captivate an

audience.
Well done, Eagles’ Writers—your words have

taken flight and soared! 🚀✨

Year 2 have been working on
multiplication and have used various

resources to help them to solve
problems. When recording, they created

groups of objects to reflect the total
amounts to solve the corresponding
questions. They have shown pride in

their recorded work. 
 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
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Urgent Safety Reminder

Please do not mount the curb to
drive around cars during drop-off
and pick-up times. We understand
the road can be very busy, and you

may feel the need to get off
quickly, but we cannot compromise

children’s safety. Many families
walk to school, and it’s crucial that

we prioritise their and others'
safety.

Thank you for your cooperation in
keeping our school community

safe.

Knockhall Values Champions!!!

Nursery -Elia
Reception -Freddie,Gracie-Mae

Year 1-Matthias,Azaan
Year 2 -Callum,jessica

Year 3-Amelia,Jamane,Gabby
Year 4- Richard,Sarah,Jayden

Year 5 -Jayden,Destiny,Ella
Year 6 -Cameron,Shaan,Seph

Who Has Received a Golden Ticket
This Week!

Ducklings -
Owlets-90.43%

Cygnets -93.04%
Owls -90.4%
Swans -90%

 Flamingos -92.41%
Falcons -98.94%

Hummingbirds-93.2%
Kingfishers -89.16%

Robins -95.2%
Kestrels -92.31%

Woodpeckers -92.8%
Pelicans -96.82%
Penguins -94.71%

Puffins-89.52%
Parrots-91.07%

Peacocks -94.67%
Eagles -94.64%

Minimum School Target – 96%
Whole School attendance - 92.79%

ATTENDANCE

Dear Families,
 

To ensure the safety of all our children, we kindly ask that
parents accompany their KS1 children, to their designated
lines in the morning, rather than allowing them to walk
through the gates alone. Please use the correct gates for

drop-off to help us manage the flow of children safely and
efficiently. If allowing a KS1 child to walk alone, the KS1
gate is much closer to their class registration lines. Thank

you for your cooperation in keeping our school a safe
environment for everyone.

Sports Classes of the week
KS1 - Swans 

KS2 - Hummingbirds

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.knockhallprimaryschool.co.uk/virtual-office/information-for-families-and-learning/
https://www.knockhallprimaryschool.co.uk/virtual-office/information-for-families-and-learning/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
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Information for Families
IMPORTANT

Sa fegua rd i ng
Ch i l d r en ' s  i napp rop r i a t e

phone  u sage .

🎉 Get Ready for Our Exciting Half-Term
Camp at Knockhall Primary School! 🎉
Looking for an action-packed holiday

experience for your child? Our 2-day Holiday
Camp is the perfect place to keep kids active,

social, and engaged in a fun-filled
environment!

🏃‍♀️ Activities galore: From sports to games,
your child will have a blast staying active and

learning new skills. Our range of activities
mean we cater for all ages and interests. 

 
 👦 Who’s it for? Children in Year Reception

through to Year 9
 

 👨‍🏫 Expert Coaches: Led by Mr. Sam MacNeil,
our PE Sports Coach at Knockhall Primary

School, with 15 years of sports experience and
10 years working with schools!

 
 🛡️ Safety First: Our staff are fully DBS

checked and first aid trained.
📅 Dates: Monday 17th & Tuesday 18th

February
⏰ Times: 8:30am – 4:30pm

 
 📍 Location: Knockhall Primary School,

Eynsford Road, Greenhithe, DA9 9RF
💰 Pricing:

£20 per day
Sibling discount: £16 per day

✨ Don’t miss out on this fun and energetic
camp! Book your child’s spot today and let

them make the most of their half-term
holidays. Just bring a packed lunch and a

refillable drink bottle with suitable clothing
for indoor and outdoor play. 

👉 Sign up now!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLS
dQr3o7dhUxP7C2TqkCzO4nSnW_dB2I0YyrwW

kz-30CfRHhbQ/viewform?usp=dialog
Let’s make this half-term unforgettable! 😄

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
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Dates For Your Diary

I f  you  wou ld  l i k e  t o  ra i s e  any th i ng  w i th  u s ,  p l ease
con tac t  u s  v i a  t he  s choo l  o f f i c e

KHPo f f i c e@wats choo l s . o rg .uk

 

  Thursday 13th February- Last day of Term

Monday 24th February- First day of Term

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
mailto:KHPoffice@watschools.org.uk

